TRANSFER STATION INTER OFFICE MEMO

DATE: 9/30/2008

TO: BLUE HILL TOWN OFFICE, SURRY TOWN OFFICE, SEDGWICK

TOWN OFFICE, BROOKLIN TOWN OFFICE, AND BROOKSVILLE

TOWN OFFICE

CC: BLUE HILL SURRY TRANSFER STATION

FROM: ROBERT HOWARD, MANAGER

RE: CLOSED THANKSGIVING AND CHRISTMAS

The Blue Hill / Surry Transfer Station will be closed Nov 27th 2008 to observe Thanksgiving and will also be closed Dec 25th 2008 to observe Christmas. New Years Day the station will be open from 11 am till 4 pm.

On Nov 2nd 2008 we will be going to Winter Hours (7 am till 4 pm).

RAH/RAH